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        24th September 2015
Clubs and Activities

Cheerleading is more popular than ever with three different groups training each week, Sue has undertaken more training and is now planning this year’s competitions.

Miss Harrison’s Wednesday football is going well and there are still some places available.

Barbara has been very impressed with the progress of her knitters and plans to invite some new members to her lunchtime clubs soon.

The choir, led by Miss Crowe and Miss Crookes, has begun to practice their pieces for this year’s Young Voices and the children are already looking forwards to performing.
Class 4 treated us to an ocarina performance in assembly this morning (we were very impressed that they had learned a song in just two weeks) and class 3 can’t wait to get their hands on the brass instruments- even though the instruments look bigger than they do!

Pupil Well-being Survey
We have been asked by Manchester Metropolitan University to participate in an EU funded project which will measure the well-being of children. Our eight year olds have been asked to help to design the questions for the survey and we would be very grateful if you could return the permission slips as soon as possible. 

Head Lice

We are sorry to have to inform you that once again we have a number of pupils in school with head lice, particularly in class 2. Please check your child’s hair regularly and if you find any lice or eggs check the whole family. When you treat your children’s hair you also need to hot wash all bedding to kill any eggs and prevent re-infestation. We recommend conditioning and combing through your child’s hair with a nit comb weekly. 
Dogs Visiting School
Please note that if you wish to bring your dog into the school grounds it must be carried. If you are unable to do this please do not bring your dog to school. Dogs should not be tied to the railings as they are not fully under control and may snap at other dogs or children.
Parking on the Turning Circle
Please do not park on the turning circle as this increases congestion and makes the area much more dangerous for the children. We believe that parents should put the safety of the children before their own convenience and hope that you all feel the same.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher

